FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE: October 13, 2015
A Shaved Head Is In Store for Bob Cirtin, Greene County Presiding Commissioner

Springfield, MO — Bob Cirtin, Greene County Presiding Commissioner, is enjoying the last day of
sporting his signature spiked and stylish hairstyle. That’s because Cirtin recently issued a “head-
shaving challenge” to Greene County employees. If participation doubled in the county’s annual
United Way campaign, he would allow Jim Arnott, Greene County Sheriff, or his designee, to
shave his head. Employees responded to the challenge, doubling participation in the campaign,
which means that soon Cirtin will be sporting a shiny bald head.

“l challenged our employees and they delivered,” said Cirtin. “United Way is an organization
that impacts positive change in this community, and | thought it would be a unique incentive if |
offered to shave my head. At the end of the day, a bald head is a small price to pay for employee
engagement and support of a great organization.”

Media partners and the public are invited to witness the head-shaving event at noon tomorrow,
October 14, in the Rotunda of the Greene County Historic Courthouse.

For additional information, contact Bob Cirtin, Greene County Presiding Commissioner, at
bcirtin@greenecountymo.org or via phone at 417-868-4112.
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